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11/03/2023  08:33:022022/5452/P OBJ Vias Markides & 

Diana Gorog

I note that air conditioning is discouraged in the area and that measures to reduce noise and environmental 

impact, including design, triple glazing, etc., are strongly encouraged instead. 

We are concerned that the noise on hot summer's days and nights when our windows are open (our bedroom 

is immediately adjacent to these large, unsightly units that may exceed environmental noise levels) this will be 

unpleasant and sleep disrupting.

We are also concerned that this could trigger a cascade of others on the estate being forced to install A/C 

units to keep windows closed because of the noise. 

We are also concerned about noise from our garden.
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